The ABC should produce most of its programs in-house. When production of programs is
outsourced, the programs will be pitched to sell them to commercial TV stations as well as
the ABC and will not be independent.

If the ABC loses its production skills, it will then be completely dependent on outsourcing
and will have no independence.

The ABC should do productions in all states to train Australians in all the skills for Australian
TV production.
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